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I am Julie Schalka and I live in Shoreline, WA I am writing to comment on Agenda Item 9(c) Discussion of
Ordinance No. 967.

I just found out that the City owns the 
tidelands north of Saltwater Park, 
right up to the southern 

boundary of the privately-owned 
beach parcel. I absolutely support 
acquiring the beach parcel. Instead of 
a line in the sand being the northern 
boundary of the Park, the bulkhead 
will become the northern boundary—
a recognizable boundary at the 
bulkhead is a good thing. The beach 
parcel needs to be City-owned open 
space for the public to enjoy.! 
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